
 
 
 
My name is Larry Geist and I am the Superintendent for Centre USD #397. I would like to voice my 
support of SB465 which would allow my district to levy up to two mills to upgrade our building's safety 
and security measures, as well as improve our accessibility for our disabled patrons.  
 
We are currently in compliance, but additional funds would allow us to upgrade our facilities to make 
our handicap-accessible restrooms more convenient for our patrons as our accessible restrooms are 
quite far from our main gym.  
 
We have also recently added a new daycare facility to our campus.  We could use the additional funding 
to help tie the building into our main security system.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and support for SB465.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Larry D. Geist, EdS  
Superintendent/P-5 & KOLP Principal 
Centre USD #397 
 


